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DIESEL TRADING WITH DYNEFF SAS  

 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Directors”) of the Company is pleased to announce that Singapore 
CEFC Petrochemical & Energy Pte. Ltd. (“SPE”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, has 
successfully won a tender bid to supply diesel to Dyneff SAS (“Dyneff”). The duration of this supply 
arrangement is one year commencing from 01 January 2016 and ending on 31 December 2016.  
 
Dyneff is one of the leading independent fuel distributors in France and it has business operations in 
both France and Spain. Dyneff offers a full choice of motor fuels, biofuels, heating fuels, 
supplementary products and services that fulfill all the market requirements. Dyneff has played an 
active role in the fuel distribution sector for more than 50 years and covers three distribution channels: 
filling stations, a network of commercial agencies, and two wholesale agencies. Meanwhile, Dyneff 
also has a large-scale logistics infrastructure in both France and Spain, with strategic capabilities at 
the main Mediterranean and Atlantic ports.  
 
The successful bid for the diesel supply arrangement will assist the Company’s business strategy to 
enhance its global presence in its core business of oil and petrochemical trading for its long-term 
growth. 
 
CEFC Shanghai International Group Limited, with which SPE entered into a framework cooperation 
agreement in September 2015, has agreed to purchase 51% stake in Rompetrol France SAS, the 
parent company of Dyneff. 
 
Our Executive Chairman, Mr Zang Jian Jun, has a 13% indirect effective interest in CEFC Shanghai 
International Group Limited.  Mr Zang and our Chief Executive Officer, Mr Lu Da Chuan and Mr Liu 
Zhong Qiu who are our executive directors are also directors of CEFC China Energy Company 
Limited, the holding company of CEFC Shanghai International Group Limited.  
 
Save as described above for the interest of Mr Zang, Mr Lu and Mr Liu, none of the directors and 
substantial shareholders has any interest directly or indirectly in the diesel supply arrangement other 
than through their respective shareholdings (if any) in the Company.  
 
Barring unforeseen circumstances, the management of the Company expects the diesel supply 
business with Dyneff to provide stable trade flow and contribute positively to the Company’s 
profitability and revenue for the financial year 2016. 
 
The Company will keep its shareholders updated of any further developments and announcements 
will be made as and when appropriate. 
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